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The old adage, “Give a 

man a fish, and you 

feed him for a day; 

teach a man to fish 

and you feed him for a 

lifetime’ rings true. 

Through training the 

trainers for our 

schools across Africa, 

we are increasing the 

capacity of the African 

church to lead well, 

transform 

communities, and 

bring redemptive lift. 
 

 

 
For a digital newsletter, send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org and ask to be 
added to our eNewsletter list. 
 
 
 
 

One of the graduates pictured below recently wrote to us: 
 
My learning at PAThS has sharpened my focus in three major areas of 
my Christian life and ministry: 1) that Spirit-empowerment is for the 
purpose of mission and not for personal power; 2) that leadership in the 
kingdom of God is service and not lording over people; and 3) that adult 
education must constantly be linked to real-life situations beyond the 
classroom. In my personal ministry context, number 3 means 
integrating missions practically into theological education.  
 
I extend sincere thanks and appreciation to you, our dear brothers and 
sisters, for helping to take our ministry to a higher level to the glory of 
God. 

 

 
Graduation November 2019 

 
Thanks so very much for the support that makes discipling and training these 
students possible.  
 
After seven years without a furlough, we will begin a time of deputation in 
March. We would love to come and share with your church what God is doing 
in Africa today. The quickest way to contact us is to go to www.billkirsch.com 
and use the ‘Contact’ page. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 
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